
Senate Standing Committee on Economics 

ANSWERS TO QUESTIONS ON NOTICE 

Treasury Portfolio 

Budget Estimates 

29 May – 31 May 2012 

 

1 
 

Question: BET 514 
 
Topic:   Staffing – Training (ACCC) 
 
Hansard Page: Written (Received from Committee 13 June 2012) 
 
Senator Bushby asked: 
 
514. Will there be any training after the 2012 Calendar year for 2012 Graduates?  If yes, please 

details including costs and what the training is. 
 

Answer: 
514. 2012 Graduates will not receive any Graduate-specific training after the 2012 calendar year. 
 Following completion of the 2012 Graduate program, 2012 Graduates will have access to 
 the full range of on-the-job and classroom training which is available to all ongoing ACCC 
 employees.  


